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The Newfield Town Board convened a Public Hearing on July 10, 2014 at the Newfield Town Hall,166 Main
Street, Newfield NY. Supervisor Hart called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. and stated the purpose of
the Public Hearing was to obtain public comment on proposed Local Law No. 2 of 2014 for an extension of the
Moratorium on the Construction and Operation of Commercial Solid Waste Management Facilities and
Amending the Same.

Present were: Supervisor Hart, Councilperson Trask, Councilperson James, and Councilperson Powers.
Absent: Councilperson Laughlin. Also present were 51 attendees.

Rebecca Riberio: urged the Board to extend the Moratorium for 15 months.

Eleanor Perry: supports the Moratorium extension.

Michael McLaughlin: shared that the Board’s charge was for the betterment of the community. Mr. McLaughlin
also asked the Board to think of all of Newfield, where will their decision lead Newfield.

Loretta Rumsey: voiced her concerns of road repair costs to the Town if the proposed garbage transfer station
were to be allowed.

Rich Dolge: supports the Moratorium extension

Becki Weaver: supports the construction of the solid waste transfer station.

Amy Heffron: supports the proposed solid waste transfer station. Mrs. Heffron also would like moratoriums
stopped.

Shannon Barry: supports the proposed solid waste transfer station and small local businesses.

April Peress: supports the Moratorium extension.

Nancy Dolge: supports the Moratorium extension.

Gundy Lee: is against the proposed solid waste transfer station.

Missy Hein: asked the Board to vote against the Moratorium extension.

Bob Mente: reminded those attending that he was proposing construction of a waste transfer station to help
extend the life of current landfills. Mr. Mente stated that the condition of Douglas and Bishop Roads are in need
of updating regardless of the transfer station in order to handle the needs of traffic currently.

Ashley Mente: supports the construction of the proposed solid waste transfer station.

Tom Gerow: supports a 9 month Moratorium extension.

Kelly Trask: supports the construction of the proposed solid waste transfer station.

Mike Brenno: supports the construction of the proposed solid waste transfer station.

Jeff Golden: supports the Moratorium extension for 9 to 16 months and a ban for all future similar projects.
Sue Golden: supports the Moratorium extension and a ban.

Becca Harber: supports an extension of 1 year.

Randy Brown: supports the 9 month Moratorium extension. Mr. Brown also stated he supports Mr. Mente’s
garbage business and feels there needs to be a solution.

Brenda Lapp: supports a Moratorium extension of 15 months.

Marie Terlizzi: supports the Moratorium extension.

Gene VanZile: presented the Town Board members with copies of NY State and County Laws concerning
Solid Waste Management.
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Michelle Henry: supports the Moratorium extension.
Kathy Shultz: supports the Moratorium extension.
Linda Calahan: supports the Moratorium extension.
Amy Jacot: supports the Moratorium extension.
John Petito: supports the Moratorium extension.

Being no other comments concerning the proposed extension of the Moratorium on the Construction and
Operation of Commercial Solid Waste Management Facilities and amending the same.

Supervisor Hart declared the Public Hearing closed at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, July 21, 2014

Karen Miller Kenerson
Town Clerk



